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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 
 

Term 2 
 

 

 

Week 5 
 

Tuesday 26th May 

Sorry Day 
 
 

Week 5 and 6 
 

28th May to        
3rd June 

Reconciliation Week 
 
 

Week 7 
 

8th June 

Queen’s Birthday  
Public Holiday 

 

 

 

Dear Families/Caregivers, 

 

It  is  great  that we  have  had no cases of Covid-19 in South     

Australian recently.   At school, we are ensuring hygiene practices; 

this includes extra cleaning daily.   

This week our student attendance rate has been around 93% of   

students being back at school and engaged in learning.   We 

strongly encourage any students who are not back to return to 

school.  If  families would like assistance in getting their children 

back to school please contact us on 8281 2199. 

We still ask parents/caregivers to drop off and pick up their children 

from the school gates.   Please reinforce with your child/ren that if 

you are late to the gate after school,  that your child waits inside the 

school grounds at the gate.   Tell your child/ren if they get worried 

to go to the school front office. 

If your child is sick, please keep them at home until they have       

recovered and have no symptoms.   If their symptoms are those 

that may be associated with Covid-19, please ensure they have a    

Covid-19 test, before returning to school. 

We do not send homework for students who are ill.    Reading at 

home to students, on-line learning programs including Prodigy and 

the SA Learning on-line site are good resources for parents to use. 

Next week is Reconciliation Week, with National Sorry Day on   

Tuesday, 26
th
 May.   

Regards 

 

Cherie Collings 
Principal 

Leadership News 











 


